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April 14, 2016 

 

 

Lyndon S. Remias, City Auditor 

City of Virginia Beach 

 

Germaine F. Brewington, Director of Audit Services 

City of Durham 

 

 

Dear Mr. Remias and Ms. Brewington: 

 

I would like to take this opportunity to thank you for the thorough and complete peer review 

performed by the team.  This experience is always rewarding.  Your review provides 

independent and objective assurance to the parties relying on our work.  In addition, the 

exchange of personal experiences and best practices will enhance the quality of our office’s 

future audit projects.   

 

We are very pleased our office was found to be in full compliance with no need for a 

management letter. 

 

In closing, I would like to thank the peer review team for their time and expertise.  Also, we very 

much appreciate Paul Geib of Milwaukee Public Schools coordinating the review. 

 

Very truly yours, 

 

 

 

Stan Sewell 

City Auditor 
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